
Request for Street Parking Zone Changes 

Your Name 

Your Address 

City, State, ZIP Code 

Email Address 

Phone Number 

Date 

City Council/Department of Transportation 

Address of the Department 

City, State, ZIP Code 

Dear [Recipient's Name or "City Council Members"], 

I am writing to formally request a review and potential change to the existing street parking zone 

regulations in my area, specifically on [specific street or area]. 

In recent months, I have observed that the current parking restrictions are causing challenges for 

residents, including [briefly explain the issue, such as limited parking availability, difficulties for 

visitors, etc.]. These changes have had a significant impact on the daily lives of many residents. 

I propose that the parking zone be modified to [describe the desired change, such as extending 

the parking hours, adding additional parking spaces, etc.]. This adjustment will help alleviate the 

parking issues and better serve our community's needs. 

I believe that this change would greatly benefit residents and visitors alike. I am willing to 

discuss this matter further and provide any additional information needed to support this request. 

Thank you for considering my request. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


